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April 2, 1970

 

The Honorable Edward R. Johnston
High Commissioner
Truet Territory of the Pacific Islands
Satpen, Meriane Islends 96950

Deer Mr. Johnston:

It wee nice to see you yesterday at the Ilikei conference regerding
the econcmle development of Micronesia.

I om glad to know that Bob Lew will soon be established ia your
liaison office in Honolulu. If we can do auything to help him ia
setting up the office, please let me know.

With regard to your letter of March 23, 1970 in which you seked for
information from the ARC regarding the radiological safety of the
Peter-Obce-Tare complex of islands at Bikini Atoll, ae I told you
yesterday, this information will have to come from our Weehlagton
Headquarters. I have referred your letter to that office and I
understand they will reply directly to you on this matter - hopefully
within the two-week time frame mentioned in your ccamumication of
Mareh 23.

Sincerely yours,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

BEST COPY AVAILABLE WILLIAM A. BONNET

Willfem A. Bonnet
£P-278 Director

ces Dr. M. F. Barr, Deputy Director, DIM, AxC Headquarters,

Washington, D.C. 20545 (w/cy of BiCom's ice dtd 3/23/70)
Robert ZE, Miller, Manager, RVOO, Las Vegas, Nevada (w/cy of

Hicom'’s ler dtd 3/23/70)

bee: Frank Cluff, Office of the Test Manager, NVOO (w/cy of
HiCom's ltr dtd 3/23/70)
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